San Juan Express, Inc.
2701 Alaskan Way. Pier 69
Seattle, WA 98121
Reservations (206) 448-5000
Administration (206) 443-2560

PUBLIC NOTICE
March 22, 2019

San Juan Express, Inc. has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (the
“UTC”) to approve an application for 2019 Spring, Summer and Fall rates as set forth on the
following pages. The requested 2019 rates have increased over the 2018 rates. The requested 2019
service dates for each of the Spring, Summer and Fall schedules have also changed from last year.

If approved, the rates and schedules will become effective April 26, 2019. Should you have any
guestions or need additional information about the proposed rate increase, please contact San Juan
Express at (206) 443-2560.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’ s request, depending on the
outcome of itsinvestigation. If you would like to comment on thisfiling, be added to the UTC’s
mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact information
below. Y ou may also comment in person at the UTC’ s open meeting in Olympiaat 9:30 am. on
Thursday, April 25, 2019 or by using the “Public Comment” feature at the UTC’'s Web site, at
http://www.utc.wa.gov. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge
line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the
day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Fax: 360-664-4291
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